
Greenfield Area Soccer Club 

Board Meeting Minutes 2-6-14 

 

In Attendance: 
Michael Reeves 

Michelle Caldwell 

Jerry Caldwell 

Tim Reardon 

Daretta Engh 

Eric Enochs 

Dave Connor 

John Skene 

Ryan Pyles 

Neil Singco 

Jim Dunn 

Courtney Dunn 

 

Secretary Report: 

-No minutes from last month since the meeting was cancelled due to weather 

-Not enough board members present for quorum 

 

President's Report: 

-Applebees dining to donate will take place 4/15/14 

-Online silent auction will take place during this event.  Many local vendors have donated to 

this. 

-Rotary club grants are due 3/15 

-AGM Workshops: 

     -Most workshops are free 

     -Club/Coaching classes 

     -Everything you need to know to run a club 

-Banner across SR9 and 40 that announces GASC registration.  The street dept. will have to put 

this up and will cost 400$. 

-As a club we are continuing to measure the cost effectiveness of this. 

 

Vice President's Report: 

-Road signs will be put out by Friday/Saturday.  

-A lot of Rec. Committee members were purged for not showing up to meetings. 

-Tim Reardon and Mary Scrivner are commissioners for Pele. 

 

 



Treasurer's Report: 

-We have $4,500 in unpaid fees. 

-The 2013 Concessions income was $7,870.32 

-Recreational Soccer has a $500 loss 

-Academy has $1,500 outstanding  

-Checking is $16,310 

-Savings is $6,452.86 

-CD's are $6,349.96 

-The total for the club is:  $29,112.82 

 

Director of Recreation League Report: 

-Terrenn Cruz has stepped down and Magdalena Blevens will replace him as the U6 

commissioner. 

-The committee meeting is 2/16/14 

-The coaches meeting is 3/16/14...9 star communications...2:00 pm 

-Walk in registration is March 1, 2014 

-The week of March 17, 2014 starts practice 

-Games start the week of March 4, 2014 

-Coaches shirts:  Order 2 weeks prior to the start of the games to ensure correct sizes 

-Sign Up for Soccer flyers will be posted at various places/businesses on 2/7/14 

 

Academy Report: 

-A parent meeting was scheduled in February.  

 

Indoor Soccer: 

-Overall we are growing. 

-U8-U9 is the sweet spot for the division 

 

Soccer Camp Report: 

-6/16-6/19 

-Camp enrollment needs to be opened 

-Possibility of naming the camp after Mindy Dunn 

 

Field's Manager Report: 

-The weather detection system replacement parts have been ordered and should be here soon.  

Parks department paid half. 

-The fields are currently closed. 

 

 

 

 


